
The Federated Church, 224 N. Union Avenue, Fergus Falls, MN 

THE WORD 

My little group of disciples, don’t be afraid! Your Father wants to give you the kingdom.   

Luke 12:32 (CEV) 

Lord Jesus, you are our true treasure. Help us to put you first in our hearts this week. Amen 

 

 

THE WEEK IN REVIEW 
Church softball: the Federated team played a double header with Dalton Free 
Church last Monday, winning the first game (18 to 8), and losing the second game. 
Our record is now 9 wins and 11 losses. Play-offs begin today! 7PM at DeLagoon.  

 

Thank you to the fellowship committee for hosting both the tailgating party for 
the Federated softball team and fans, and the dessert and coffee evening hearing 
Paul Shol share about his cross-country bike trip and his faith. Thank you to every-
one who showed your support by  coming to these events!  

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 

 

Pastor Doug is on vacation now through August 20th.  

 
Ministry Nite: There will be no regularly scheduled ministry nite this month 
(scheduled for tomorrow, Tues., August 9th). Instead, committees are invited to 
meet at their own discretion at a time and place that works for your committee.     

Week of August 7, 2016 

The Monday Memo 

CALENDAR 

 
Mon. 8/8 
9AM—Parish Nurse 

Tues. 8/9 

10AM—Ladies’ Coffee Hour 

 

Wed. 8/10 

11AM—Funeral for Bennie “Burt” Crosswhite  

Sun. 8/14 

10AM—Worship  

11AM— Coffee Hour  
 

Sunday Worship 

August 7, 2016 

Pastor Ed preached on Isaiah 

6:1-8 and John 3:1-17—Come 

to Worship and Leave to 

Serve—speaking about how 

encountering the good news of 

Jesus Christ causes us to re-

spond in gratitude and love to 

say “Here am I. Send me.” To 

read a copy of the sermon, vis-

it www.federatedff.org/

sermons/.   

August 14, 2016 

Worship will be at 10AM, with 

fellowship to follow at 11AM. 

Members of the congregation 

will be hosting the service and 

leading the congregation in a 

hymn sing. Come ready with 

your favorite hymn request! 

Carol Andstrom will lead on 

organ, and the congregation is 

invited to sing along.  

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.  


